
July 29, 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

I am writing to inform you that the King’s Academy Board of Directors has decided to return to our roots 

and once again become a private school.  As you may or may not know, when we opened our doors in the 

fall of 1999, King’s Academy was a private Christian School.  And, we strongly believe that we can 

better serve our students by making sure that they are immersed in a learning environment that stresses 

the power of Jesus Christ in their lives, coupled with a Christ centered curriculum.   

In order to facilitate this change we are applying to be re-admitted into the Milwaukee Parental Choice 

Program beginning school year 2016-17.  The application is the first of many steps that we will have 

to take; but we are confident that our application will be approved so we can begin our transition over the 

summer of 2016.   

Please note that we are still currently a Charter School for this school year, 2015-2016; and that this 

change will not take place until all aspects of the application process have been approved.  

It is our hope that you will consider remaining with us as a Private Christian School next fall (2016); and 

if you have any questions, members of the Board of Directors will be present at the first Parent 

Orientation to address any and all concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John W. McVicker, Sr. 

Board Chair  

 


